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Part of the 

11 October 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is great to see so many children and their parents/carers at the start and end of our school 
day at drop off and collection times. We are still operating a staggered start and end time to 
help alleviate some of the congestion outside the school and within the school grounds. In 
order to aid with this, please may we remind parents to arrive for drop-off and pick-up at the 
correct time, making sure that we maintain social distancing both in and around the school 
grounds. Please also be considerate and not park or drop-off on the zig-zag lines outside of 
school. 
 
Our teaching team have learning prepared for the children to do as soon as they enter the 
classroom in the morning. The children are therefore engaged in some great learning from 
start to finish. Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the children are attending 
and punctual for all their lessons. 
 
As a reminder the start and finish times are below: 
 

  Start  Finish  

Year 3  8:30am, entering via atrium doors 
on upper playground  

3:00pm, exiting via atrium doors on 
upper playground  

Year 4  8:40am, entering via atrium doors 
on upper playground  

3:10pm, exiting via atrium doors on 
upper playground  

Year 5  8:40am, entering via white double 
doors in lower playground  

3:10pm, exiting via white double doors 
in lower playground  

Year 6  8:30am, entering via white double 
doors in lower playground  

3:00pm, exiting via white double doors 
in lower playground  

 
If you require any support or have any concerns, please do contact us and we would be 
happy to help. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Summerhill Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


